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The Future of San Antonio Bay

A General Stakeholder and Public Meeting
Hosted by the San Antonio Bay Partnership

Tuesday, May 22, 2012
2:00 to 5:00 pm

The University of Houston – Victoria

Alcorn Auditorium – West Building
3007 N Ben Wilson St, Victoria, TX, 77901

Anyone interested in the future of San Antonio Bay is invited to attend this meeting, which is part of the San Antonio Bay Partnership’s efforts to foster public involvement in a stakeholder-based, science-driven program to develop and implement a management plan for the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System.  
Topics for presentations and discussion at the meeting include:

· The current stakeholder-driven habitat conservation and coastal recreational access planning project for the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System;

· The status of recent fresh water inflows and salinity conditions in the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System;
· The Mission-Aransas National Estuarine Research Reserve (NERR) Science Collaborative and the upcoming (May 30th ) workshop:  Balancing Freshwater Needs in a Changing Environment: Initial Meeting of Collaborative Participants
· The “EDYS Ecological Simulation Model” for San Antonio Bay being developed by the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers with support from the San Antonio River Authority; and

· An update on the activities of the San Antonio Bay Partnership, including the status of: funding for the program; program governance issues; and the status of a work plan for developing an estuary management plan for the San Antonio Bay/Guadalupe Estuary System.
Please make plans to attend!

For more information, contact:  James Dodson at 361.649.1518 or Laura Raun at 512.797.9925, or visit the SABP website: www.sabaypartnership.org
